
Senator Says 
Warren Panel 
Not Perfect 
LOUISVILLE, Ky. (AP)~Sen. 

John Sherman ener, Ry. 

failed to” Skid avidence ‘he 
termed “significant” in: connec- 
fon” with the assassination of 
Presigent Kennedy. ~ 

The senator, a member of the 
commission that reported on the 
assassination, said its findings 
were “valid” and “correct” but 
the _investization could have 
been in more detail. _. 
The evidence Cooper referred 

to was a set of X-rays and color 
photographs of the President’s 
body taker during an autopsy 
al Bethesda Naval Hospital near 
Washington, a few hours after 
the assassination, 

Cooper, so said that all eye- 
witnesses “o the assassination 
were not called to testify. 

Despite criticism of the com- 
mission an] its report, Cooper 
said yesterday he does_not_think 
it would..be- helpful to reopen 
the investigation. 
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